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Minutes of a meeting of the Calstock Parish Council, AMENITIES COMMITTEE 

held on Wednesday 04 April 2018,  

in the Tamar Valley Centre commencing at 1800.  

 

Those present were; - 

COUNCILLORS Cllr Latham (Chair), Cllr Alford, Cllr Beech, Cllr Letchford, Cllr Riggs, Cllr Wakem and 

Cllr Wilkes. 

Miss Sue Lemon (Clerk) 

 

1. APOLOGIES 

Cllr Tinto, Cllr Roberts and Cllr Woolford. 

 

2. DECLARATIONS OF MEMBERS’ INTERESTS IN AGENDA ITEMS 

None. 

 

3. PUBLIC PARTICIPATION 

None.  

 

4. APPROVE MINUTES OF LAST MEETING 03-01-18 

Proposal/Resolution: the minutes for 01-03-18 be approved (Proposed: Cllr Letchford, seconded: 

Cllr Beech). 

 

5. REVIEW OF AMENITIES: 

Toilets 

Tiles are still being removed from the ladies’ toilet in Calstock 

Proposal/Resolution: ask the workmen to remove all remaining tiles and paint the wall with anti-

mould paint (proposed: Cllr Wakem, seconded: Cllr Alford) 

Litter Bins 

Nothing to report 

Telephone Boxes 

All being used by the Community apart from the one at Metherell.  Cllr Latham to include an item 

in the Hamlet asking if anyone would like it for themselves (on the basis that they would need to 

remove it) 

Moorings and Quay 

A meeting for the Calstock Waterfront Working Party will be held on 03 May 2018  

Bus Shelters 

The Clerk will apply for another grant for a bus shelter for the bottom of All Saints Park, going 

towards Tavistock (Tavistock side of the junction into All Saints Park). 

Car Parks 
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Concern about the car park at Calstock becoming worse; contractors are lined up but the weather 

has been too poor.  The Clerk to contact them to ask that it is made a priority. 

 

6. DOG BIN AT COX PARK 

Cllr Flashman has granted £500 for a dog bin a Cox Park – this amount will include the cost of 

emptying it (for a while). 

 

7. CHAIN AT SLIPWAY, CALSTOCK 

Mr Russell emailed with ongoing concerns about parking on the slipway, causing obstruction for 

people wishing to launch boats.  This is an ongoing problem with no obvious solution. It was 

suggested that posters be put up along with a chain (that is not actually padlocked) to see if this 

deters car owners from parking there.  The Clerk will price up the cost of heavy planters (like the 

ones in Callington) which may make a pleasant feature and be harder to remove. 

 

8. DATE FOR NEXT CWWP MEETING 

Wednesday, 02-05-18 – 6.00pm 

 

 

      

The meeting closed at 1830. 

 

Signed........................................................ Date....................................................... 

 


